VICTORIOUS WARRIOR





Dear Prayer Partner and our wholehearted supporter, thank you for standing with us in spreading the Good News to the hearts of young people.

Through your support and prayers, this February, we have reached 130 youths across three regions: Kaimbeni, Bokoli, and Nakuru. The weather has been extremely hot, making it challenging to hold indoor sessions. As a result, many of our classes took place outside, under the shade of trees, where we gathered to share the Word of God and encourage young hearts in their faith.

Pray for us as we prepare for our March outreach in three new locations. We ask for God's guidance and provision as we continue reaching out to young people. Pray that their hearts will remain open and thirsty for the Word of God and that they may grow in faith and find strength in Christ.



VW IN NAKURU

"And your feet shod with the preparation of the gospel of peace;" — Ephesians 6:15 (KJV)